
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: kerry.krugh@promedica.org
Subject: Request for additional information, NRC license no. 21-03194-01, ProMedica Bixby Hospital
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 8:46:00 AM

 
Good morning Dr. Krugh,
 
I have reviewed the licensee’s request dated 10/15/2020 pertaining to removal of locations
of use, hospital name change and RSO change, removal of material and authorized use.
 
In a signed (by Gregory Peckham) and dated letter, please provide the following
information:
 

1. Please confirm that the hospital name change does not involve a transfer of control
as described in NUREG 1556, Volume 15, Revision 1, which is available at
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML1618/ML16181A003.pdf.  

2. Please provide background information regarding the name change.  An online
search for Bixby Hospital indicates that the hospital was closed.  In September 2020,
the new ProMedica Charles and Virginia Hickman Hospital was opened. Was the old
building demolished and a new building constructed? What is the reason for a name
change?   

 
3. Please provide the last leak test results for the sources that were shipped to Hearlight

Pharmacy Services.
 

4. Please provide confirmation/acknowledgement document/letter from Heartlight
Pharmacy Services (Ohio license no. 0230000004) that the sealed sources were
received (the recipient should list the sources that were received).

 
Please provide the information by November 30, 2020. You may submit your response
directly to me via email.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of my email and let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you
 
Magdalena R. Gryglak
U.S. NRC Region III
630-829-9875
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